VOLUME 1



NEWSLETTER NEWSLETTER

Southern Division

NATIONAL SKI PATROL

Home Division - News Conference Programs - Events Mi

The Southern Division of the National Ski Patrol





NEW Southern
Division Website
Launch! We are
happy to announce
a revamped
website. Check it
out at our new url!
www.nspsouthern.org

The 2024-25 Ski Season saw the return of two resorts. Cloudmont and Hatley Pointe (formerly Wolf Laurel) reopened for the ski season. Our Division also saw the return of Old Man Winter with some wonderful snow totals! Over 180 inches was reported at our Northernmost patrols. Great times and patrol events were had this ski season! Now for some summer fun. Be sure to share you summer patrol activities and we hope to see you all at the Patroller Conference in August. Registration is LIVE!!!

SNOWSPORTS CLINIC @ BEECH

INTRODUCING!!

High Step is a l and few

High South Assistant Region Director - Steph White

Steph's home mountain is Cataloochee where patrolling is a family affair. She is active with Division Programs and has served as our election coordinator for the past few years before stepping into her new role!

Division Alumni Supervisor: Ed Saleem

Ed also hails from Cataloochee where he is an active patroller and oversees the Mountain Host Program. Ed has been a patroller for 55 years! Keep your tips up!

Division Women's Program Supervisor - Ashley Laws

Ashley calls Beech Mountain in the Blue Ridge Region home. Ashley is a hill chief at her home mountain and has been very active in regional events. She looks to continue to grow our Women's Program.

Division Bike Program Supervisor - Jeff "JB" Brown

JB serves two patrols! He is an Alpine Patroller with Timberline Mountain and a Bike Patroller with Snowshoe Mountain. JB will be working on building the new NSP Bike Curriculum in our Division.

Division Treasurer - John Vasiloff

John has been an active patroller with Wintergreen Mountain for over 40 years! He has served as the treasurer for Greenstone Haven and now steps into the shoes as our Southern Division Treasurer.

OPEN POSITIONS

DIVISION HISTORIAN

We are looking for a Division Historian to keep track of our history! We are working to integrate this role into our new website.

ELECTION COORDINATOR

We have an opening for our Division Election Coordinator. This person oversees the biannual election of the Division Director and the annual National Board Election - Southern slate committee.

ASSISTANT AWARDS ADVISOR

Acknowledging our impact is vital! Our Awards Advisor is looking for an Assistant to help guide patrols as they apply for awards to recognize their patrollers value.

For more info on these roles, email mlegg@nspserves.org



Keep on top of our latest social media posts on Facebook:
Southern Division NSP

Annual Patroller Conference:

